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NOTICE 
 

TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT MEASURES 

 

Reduced Running Lane – A Section of Friars Hill Road only. 

 

Date: Wednesday 27th February, 2019 to Friday 1st March, 2019 
Time: 8:00AM to 4:00PM 

This serves as notice to allow for the safety of road users during construction works 
associated with the Government of Antigua and Barbuda’s Road Infrastructure 
Rehabilitation Project which is a grant being provided by the United Kingdom 
Caribbean Infrastructure Partnership Fund (UKCIF).  

 
LOCATION: In front of Mandolin Place on Friars Hill Rd. 
DURATION: One (3) days.  
DIVERSION(S): N\A 

 
Warning signs will be visible for all road users who are being asked to proceed with 
caution for the duration of the road works.  

There will be flag personnel in high visibility reflective gear to direct traffic.  

No parking will be allowed along main roads or side roads in the area.      

           

Thank you for your cooperation!!  
 For further information:  

Project Implementation Management Unit: 
T: 268-562-9174/6    |    E: pimu@ab.gov.ag 
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